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STANDING COMMITTEE ON PLANNING, TRANSPORT AND CITY SERVICES
Jo Clay MLA (Chair), Suzanne Orr MLA (Deputy), Mark Parton MLA
 

QTON No. 6 L E G I S L A T I V E  A S S E M B L Y
F O R  T H E  A U S T R A L I A N  C A P I T A L  T E R R I T O R Y

Inquiry into Annual and Financial Reports 2020-2021 
ANSWER TO QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

4 March 2022 

Asked by Mr Cain on 4 March 2022:  Minister Berry took on notice the following question(s): 

Ref: Hansard Proof Transcript 4 March 2022 PAGE 53 

In relation to:  

MR CAIN: And have any staff—so obviously the checks that you have got in place are 
sensible ones, have you had instances where staff have not made the appropriate 
declarations and been able to purchase land, or a close relative? 

Mr Dietz: We have not had—to my awareness, we have not had any staff who have not 
declared an interest and have resulted in the purchase of land. We have had staff who, 
through the process, we have been identified and worked with them to realise that a 
registration process may have begun, and we have needed to work with them to ensure 
that they were not part of the proceeding of that registration process.  

Minister Berry:  The answer to the Member’s question is as follows: 

I am not aware of any instances where staff or immediate family of staff members have not made the 
appropriate declarations and proceeded to purchase land from the Suburban Land Agency. 

  Date: 

Approved for circulation to the Standing Committee on Planning, Transport and City Services 

Signature:      

By the Minister for Housing and Suburban Development, Yvette Berry MLA 

Yvette Berry

Yvette Berry




